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New Year Mass 

The whole school community gathered to celebrate the start of 2023 with Mass lead by Father John.  

He encouraged us to have fun and make new memories and embrace the opportunities that the new 

year holds. 

It was lovely to come together, the singing was beautiful and the liturgy team lead us confidently. 

We prayed for Mrs Kavanagh, our midday supervisor, who is not very well in hospital. 

Sad News 

It is with great sadness that we announce the leaving of Mrs Sansone from the office. 

Mrs Sansone has been a valued member of our school community for the past 17 years.  

We take this opportunity to thank her for all her hard work and dedication over the years. 

She is the Queen of the spreadsheet.  

Medical Advice from the Government 

Is my child too ill for school? 

Recording a Pupil’s absence from school 

Should you need to report your child’s absence from school, please dial 0115 914 7889 and press 

option 1 to leave a voicemail message.  When you have recorded your message press the hash key 

(#).  To save your message you will then need to press zero (0).  Your message will not be saved 

unless you follow these procedures.   

Talent Show 

Our annual Talent Show is taking place on Friday the 20th of January. 

KS1 at 09:15 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


KS2 at 13:45 

Parents are welcome to attend this most happy of events. 

It certainly banishes the January blues. 

The auditions have now taken place, congratulations to all those who were voted in and to all those 

that put themselves forward for consideration.  

Come and join and watch if you are free and enjoy the wide range of talent our school has to offer. 

Online Safety Tip 

Guide to Online Safety and Gaming 

Online safety advice in relation to VR headsets 

Looking Ahead 

• 16.01.2023: Height and Weight Checks Foundation and Year 6 

• 20.01.2023: Talent Show KS1: 09:15  KS2: 13:45 

https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/online-safety-and-gaming.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2022/christmas-vr-safety-advice-for-parents-metaverse/

